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Flash grants of up to $50K are now available for
fact-checkers fighting coronavirus
misinformation | Poynter
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The International Fact-Checking Network (IFCN) and Facebook have partnered to
support the fact-checking community working on the COVID-19 related
misinformation with a budget of $1 million.

Since January, the IFCN, based at the Poynter Institute, has been coordinating the
#CoronaVirusFacts Alliance, with more than 100 fact-checkers in at least 45
countries. The partnership will broaden this work and improve its reach.
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